Sherron Skipper

From: Sherron Skipper

Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 4:31 PM

To: Natalie Zeigler; Mel Pennington; Charles M. MacNeil (cmacneil@pdrta.org)
Subject: PDRTA Boardmember Scott

All,

Please see her resignation below.
Regards,

Sherron L. Skipper, CMC
City Clerk

City of Hartsville

PO Drawer 2497
Hartsville, SC 29551
843.383.3018 work
843.861.1554 cell
843.639.4196 fax
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From: Scott, Tillette [mailto:Tscott@SCVRD.STATE.SC.US]
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 4:26 PM

To: Sherron Skipper <sherron.skipper@hartsvillesc.gov>
Subject: RE: PDRTA Board

Due to time constraints with my job, | am resigning from the board for PDRTA effectively immediately. Thank you so
very much for the consideration.
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PDRT A Pee Dee ReGiONAL TRANSIT AUTHORITY
313 S. Stadium Road | Florence, South Carolina 29506

Mazrch 28, 2017

Mayor Mel Pennington
City of Hartsville

P. O. Box 2497
Hartsville, SC 29551

Dear Mayor Pennington:

It has been brought to my attention that Ms. Tillette Scott has resigned from her appointed
position to the Pee Dee Regional Transportation Authority Board of Directors. This letter
setrves to request your consideration for the City of Hartsville to appoint a replacement.

Title 58 Chapter 25 of the South Carolina Code of Laws creating the regional transportation
authorities provides for the appointment of Board members by municipalities in the service
area.

The PDRTA Board of Directorts is a wotking Board, governing the mission, policies, and
budgetary matters affecting the Authority and operating under numerous federal, state, and
local regulations. We hope that you will carefully consider your appointee’s willingness to
serve not only as a reptesentative of your community but also as your representative before
state and federal officials. Our Board meets on the third Thursday of the month at 6:00PM
at our main facility in Florence.

Please forward any official notification of an appointment to our office.

On behalf of the PDRTA, we thank you for your suppott of the Authority and the services
it renders. Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

Yours very truly,

Charles M. MacNeil
Fxecutive Director

Copy to Mr. James Jackson-PDRTA Chairman
Copy to Sherron L. Skipper, Hartsville City Clerk
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